
 

 

  

   

November 28, 2022 

Dear Valued Partner: 

 On Friday, November 25, the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) released a rule in accordance with the 

Secure Equipment Act and the Secure Network Act. 

 Before you read any misleading headlines or inaccurate information, we wanted you to hear directly from Hikvision. 

 Importantly, the rule does not impact any Hikvision products currently in the U.S. market, including those in use 

and those in supply, or any products that have already been certified. The rule only applies to future 

telecommunications and video surveillance products, as defined by the FCC, that Hikvision develops and introduces 

to the market, to the extent they will be used for the purpose of public safety, security of government facilities, 

physical security surveillance of critical infrastructure, and other national security purposes. 

 As a manufacturer of video security products and solutions, Hikvision’s products service worldwide customers. 

Hikvision presents no security threat to the United States, and there is no technical or legal justification for why 

Hikvision should be impacted by this rule. As a company, we are exploring all options. 

 During the past year, we have submitted numerous documents to the FCC outlining the company’s perspective on 

this topic, providing a third-party review of our cybersecurity by FTI Consulting and responding to IPVM’s false 

attacks. You can access all of Hikvision’s filing with the FCC. 

  

We look forward to continuing to partner with you. Please do not hesitate to contact our team with any questions 

or concerns. 

  

Kind Regards, 

Hikvision USA Inc 

 

    

https://info.hikvision.com/e3t/Ctc/Q+113/cdgZ904/MVpClZng0kJW5WMTD87XSJ6ZW52hptB4SXfjHN6N1vYD3q3npV1-WJV7CgX08W65CMCZ8ryp5DW4_xWmd44fJ7jN2CLVbDPDrnhW1tQv459gdPsPVkX4x113l808W3Z0_tY3X9VhpN88G_96jHQ47W2w_ZFj54lwdQW1Y3Jmz3fDCdWV1yj814MRvX4W30Nm4q20_tnyW2sxxZr1Lw3nfW4Lb4cF2btJ_PW4vjgP24psbqNW67CtDp8JRx7cW3M2wlv8n24V2N2gDbDhwtLnNN3G-2HWzMCmpW8Z9vjK6TRwGZW61Jn2L7p50H6W6tqkys54_GtkW2M5F-R3Cj__x3g5h1

